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The Presidents Meddage

| was sure disappointed that | was unable to at-
tend our July meeting at Olympia Fields.

All reports | got were praises for Oscar Miles on
the condition of the golf course through the hot and
dry spell. Congratulations, Oscar.

The turnout was excellent and the manager and
the club really extended themselves.

Walter Fuchs, thank you for taking over in my
absence. | hear you did a fine job conducting the
meeting.

Congratulations to Ted Woehrle, Walter Fuchs, and
Roy Nelson, to National appointments. It is my hope
that the entire Association will be one hundred per-
cent behind them.

The cool weather is a blessing to all of us after
the terrible weeks of hot and dry days.

The Superintendents should be commended on the
job they have done under these conditions. Let's hope
all the club members realize the long and hard hours
we have had to put in.

It is very hard to fight the elements. Before any-
one criticizes, they should take this into consideration.

| think about now we would all be very happy
with a couple of inches of snow. Expecting to see
you all at Rainbow Springs.

Adolph Bertucci
President

P.S. | hope no one was inconvenienced by the error
of our date for the joint meeting.

PATRONIZE OUR

ADVERTISERS

University of lllinois ornamental horticulture graduate
student Bill Blaine adjusts the controls on a growth
chamber used for studying diseases in turf grasses.
Grants by the lllinois Turf Grass Foundation and the
Midwest Golf Course Superintendents Association
made the growth chamber possible. This is one of
many valuable contributions from the organizations
in the past several years, according to the U. of I.
turf grass specialist J. D. Butler,
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